
 

 

 

 

 

Dear FTS class of 2037, 

My name is Olivia Luciano from the class of 2020. I’m excited to tell you about one of 

the many reasons FTS is a special school right now in the year 2015. I’m also excited to 

guess some big changes there might be in 2037. 

I think the best part of FTS is the teachers and students. All of my teachers have been so 

nice and taught me so much. Dr. Petersen, my kindergarten teacher, made Franklin feel 

like home and was always so kind. Mr. Weinhold, my third grade teacher, is really funny 

and has cool fish in his room. The students at FTS are the best! We all are part of the 

school family and since we are a small school we know everyone. Kids are friendly and 

always help each other. FTS community is one of a kind in my opinion and makes our 

school special.  

I think FTS in 2037 will be much more electronic. I bet all of the lockers will have touch 

pads instead of pad locks. Maybe you will be able to order your lunch right from your 

iPad and it’ll be ready when you get to the cafeteria. I think there will not be any more 

snow days. Instead, teachers could hold class over the computer and students could watch 

at home on their iPads. 

Well I hope the class of 2037 loves FTS as much as I do. I hope I’ll be there for the 

opening of the time capsule so I can see if any of my predictions came true! 

Your friend,  

Olivia Luciano, class of 2020 

Grade 3: Mr. Weinhold’s Class  

 


